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Pleiotropy of insulin and its related peptides (ILPs),
particularly IGFs, makes ILP pathways of great
therapeutic potential, as an ever increasing number of
pathologies are being recognized to involve deficient
ILP activity. On top of the classical endocrine-related
maladies, where the role of ILPs is well established,
such as metabolic and growth disorders associated in
turn to cardiovascular, bone, and renal disturbances,
compelling evidence indicates that ILPs are involved in
brain diseases, circadian disruption, and even tumor
pathology. Together with the relatively recent advent of
geroscience as a target of medical intervention, and
given the prominent role of ILPs in normal and
pathological aging, we may consider that pathways
involved in ILP signaling constitute a major source of
druggable targets as they encompass all the main types
of human diseases. A better understanding of inter- and
intracellular ILP communication as well as their
molecular mediators is therefore of paramount medical
importance.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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